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A message from Pastor Keith: 
A very happy Tuesday to you, I hope you had a great Memorial 
Day holiday! It’s always good to get to spend time with family on 
the holidays. I can’t believe that we are approaching June already 
summertime is upon us. We are getting ready for our Kidz Carni-
val this coming Saturday from 10am- 2pm right here in our very 
own parking lot. I hope you will begin to pray for this event, so 
that we can reach children in and around our community, and 
their families! I hope you will make plans to come and help us 
love on the children that are here, also you can invite children in 
your neighborhoods to come and check it out. There will be food, 
games, prizes, bounce houses all kinds of fun for kids, and it’s all 
free! Don’t forget next Sunday morning at 10:30am Husband and 
wife singing group the Bolerjacks will be here to lead us in wor-
ship. I hope you come and hear their testimony and enjoy their 
music. It’s going to be a great weekend serving and worshipping 
our Lord and Savior! I hope to see you all on Sunday! Bro. Keith 



      MAY                

May 05   Joe Robertson 

May 09    Shamie Martin 

May 15     Margaret Mohr 

                Mickey Schwaesdall 

May 25    Bart Plummer 

May 28    Weylin Groom 

                Brenda Pierce 

 

Monthly Financials 

MAY 04……….$6,560.00 

MAY 11……….$3,096.00 

MAY 18……….$5,592.00 

MAY 25……….$2,802.00 

Designated-$906.00 

Weekly Need-$6,044.55 

Monthly Need-$24,178.20 

Total Budget-$314,316.51 

*Looking ahead this week* 

   05/28/25   Regular Wednesday Night Services, 6pm. 

        *KIDZ END OF SCHOOL CARVINAL* 
           SATURDAY, 31, 10AM-2PM. 
 

                    BOLERJACKS 
    SUNDAY, JUNE 1st, @10:30AM 

           Unable to attend, Charlie & Carol Camp.   

          Ladies Exercise, choir rm. M-W-F, 11am. 

                                                                                                             
Clothes Closet, Every Wednesday  2-4pm. 

             NEXT SHEEP’S CROSSING, June 4th. 

FBC  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

*This weeks welcome team* 
Karen Brence & Carol Brigance 

*Nursery* 
Kathleen     

 *Kids Church* 

Holly Crase 

Special Prayer needs 

John Shoup, Hospice                 
Carol Camp 
Sonja Combes 
Kelly Scott, uncle of Charity Crase. 
 

 

 


